Carla Hoekzema

From: Steve Szafran

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:46 AM
To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: Justin Sak Comment

From: Jrider 321 <justinsak555@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 9:58 AM

To: Steve Szafran <sszafran@shorelinewa.gov>

Cc: Miranda Redinger <mredinger@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Irons brothers rezoning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I don’t think irons brothers really understands our community’s point of view for opposing the rezoning. My wife and |
and I'm sure everyone else who opposes the rezoning put everything we have into our home. We don’t have the luxury
or the means to move. We moved here to shoreline for the safety and schools and neighborhood community an
importantly the peace and quiet. I’'m sure you guys are a successful company with the abilities to buy a third property.
Fur all we know this could be your fifth or sixth property. With your ambitions of rezoning your TWO business property
investments is really going to impact and change our neighborhood for the rest of our lives in the direction all your
neighbors my neighbors our neighbors don’t want to go. You are essentially opening the gates to any type of business to
move into once you move are get bought out. My wife and | don’t have the means to move somewhere else in
comparison to what north city has to offer. All we are asking is for you guys to understand our neighborhood and
community’s needs for you guys to simply obey the law and for shoreline to enforce the law on the behalf of the hard
working people who will be directly affected and don’t have the means to just buy another property or move. All we
want is to save our neighborhood and keep shoreline residential neighborhoods residential so we who live here can
enjoy our safety and peace and quiet neighborhood.

Sent from my iPhone



